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To Whom It May Concern: 
 

The Bach Children's Choir is a private, non-profit organization (I.D. # 47-0926060) committed 
to providing quality music education to children throughout the Central Valley. Each season the 
Bach Children's Choir hosts a  major fundraising event to support its program and provide 
funds to keep tuition costs down and make music accessible to all children in our community. 
These funds are used to benefit our organization by providing scholarships to students, 
curriculum, instruction and music essentials to receiving a high quality music education. 
  

On March 3, 2018 we are hosting A Taste of Music. Guests will enjoy an evening of small 
plate cuisine, craft beer and award-winning wines from the Paso Robles and coastal regions of 
California. The night features a large silent auction and a performance by our very own Bach 
Youth Chorale. A relaxing time of fun, food and music in support of the Bach Children's Choir. 
 

There are several ways to contribute: 
  

 Make a donation to the silent auction of wine, goods, services, gift certificates or 
a themed basket. 

 Sponsor the event by purchasing a table or be a Wine or Craft Beer sponsor. 
 

Please visit www.BachChildrensChoir.org for ticket and sponsor information. 
 

For your contribution, we will gladly provide recognition in our A Taste of Music Program, 
Spring Concert Program and on our website. To find out more about our choir, visit 
www.BachChildrensChoir.org. Thank you for your generous consideration of this request in 
support of youth activities in the Central Valley.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Suzanne Kimball 
  

Suzanne Kimball 
Executive Director 

mailto:suzanne@bachchildrenschoir.org

